
 

 
MEDIA STATEMENT – FREMANTLE PORTS  
  
STATEMENT ATTRIBUTED TO ABN GROUP MANAGING DIRECTOR, DALE ALCOCK   
 

“The suspension of strike action at Fremantle Port is great news for the WA building industry 

and we appreciate all parties who have come together to achieve a resolution, including the 

Federal Minister for Industrial Relations Michaelia Cash and WA Ports Minister Rita Saffioti,” 

Mr Alcock said. 

“We hope this development will result in complete resolution of the matter, which would be a 

great outcome for homeowners, tradespeople, the building industry and ultimately the WA 

economy.”  
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